April 1, 2004

Doug DuPont
12538 Leighton Drive
Caledonia, Illinois 61011

Mr. John Hamaker
Hamaker Building and Remodeling
Roscoe, Illinois 610011

John,
Lynne and I are really enjoying our new home. In addition, we are very
pleased to have chosen you as our builder.

The process of building a new home was exciting. Given the years of
experience in the building trade certainly reflects your professionalism in the
quality of home you build. I would also like to point out when issues arised, you
took care of them very effectively. I would also like to thank you for our close
communication during the building process.

Overall, if we were to ever build a home again, you would be our contractor.
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Doug PuPont




